HUDSON SENIOR AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

FEBRUARY 20, 2013

Meeting called to order at 6:35 pm
ATTENDANCE:

Terry Coughlin, Sue Hovling, Edith Paradis, Shirley Lafreniere, Ted Luszey, Andrew Renzullo,
Joanne Snook

Absent: Dorothy Jacobs,
UPDATE ON WARRANT:

March 12" is Voting Day and when it will be decided if the building process for the Senior
Center will move forward. The Council on Aging Committee will have signs available requesting
support for approval of the warrant to anyone who wants to help post them in visible areas.

Roger Coutu and Andy Renzullo did a piece for the Cable Access Channel on the Senior Center
to be aired shortly before Voting Day for support of the warrant.

COMMITTEE SPONSERED TUESDAY UPDATE:

Joanne Snook gave an update on the three days sponsored to date. There has been an
increase in attendance each week. This past week’s activities included mahjong, knitting and
cards. In March meals are expected to begin as long as the minimum involvement is met. Also,
efforts are being made to get a Zumba instructor in for a class.

SENIOR CENTER BUILDING UPDATE:

Ted Luszey gave an update status of what to expect if the warrant is approved by the voters.
First, the bid will go out March 14, 2013. Then at the second Board of Selectman’s meeting in
April 2013, a contractor will be selected and by July 1%, 2013 the contractor will begin.

NEW BUSINESS:

There is presently an opening for a new member on the Committee.
MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:00 PM

NEXT MEETING:

March 20, 2013 at 6:30 pm






